Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on
June 3, 1986
The regular meeting of the Englewood Board of Commissioners convened on June 3,
1986 at 7:30 p.m. with Commissioners Reid, Armstrong, and Barnett present. Also,
present were the Recorder, Assistant Recorder, and the City Attorney.

Citizens of the Connor Subdivision were present to voice their concern over the sewer
extension work going on in that area.

After a review of the minutes of the previous meeting, a motion was made by Barnett
and seconded by Reid to accept the minutes as presented. All ayes.

Bill Dorman of Hensley-Schmidt Engineers next explained to those present from the
Connor Subdivision the extent of right-of-way that the city has and helped to alleviate
their worries of property damage, and that property would be put back as close to
original as possible.

The Sawmill Road project was discussed with more study to be done on it.

It was decided that a $500 minimum would be asked on the Chevrolet police car bid.
The Recorder was asked to check into the gas smell at Belva Ballew's.

Budget workshop dates were discussed and decided to be called at a later date.

With no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Barnett and seconded by
Reid. All ayes.

C.A. Goodin

Mayor Recorder



